

## UPPER DARBY SCHOOL DISTRICT

4611 Bond Avenue • Drexel Hill, Pennsylvania 19026 Voice (610) 789-7200 x3223 • Fax (610) 789-8671 dmcgarry@upperdarbysd.org

Administrative Offices
Daniel P. McGarry, Ed.D.
Acting Superintendent

October 1, 2018

Mayor Joseph Lombardo 30 S. Springfield Rd. Clifton Heights, PA 19018

Dear Mayor Lombardo,

I am writing concerning the recent reaction to the Upper Darby School District Facilities Study. For the last three years, the Upper Darby School District has been completing a Facilities Study in order to address needs in the following areas: Curriculum and Instruction, Infrastructure and Older Buildings, and School Capacity. The results of the study have led to discussions about building a new elementary school in the 69th street area and three options for addressing increasing enrollment for both Drexel Hill Middle School and Beverly Hills Middle School. You can find this information at:

http://www.upperdarbysd.org/domain/1574

I would welcome the opportunity to review the results of the Upper Darby School District Facility Study with you and members of the Clifton Heights Council. Please let me know if you are available to review this information.

Yours Sincerely,

Daniel P. McGarry, Ed.D

Acting Superintendent

cc.: Upper Darby Board of School Directors